
CONSTRUCTABILITY REVIEW

A Constructability Review will be held for the following project: 

IMY-0044-2(473)225 NC
JP NO. 06374(68)

Tulsa County

Description: 
I-44 north frontage road from Arkansas River extending east approximately 1.25 miles

(Includes Perryman ditch).

Scope of Work: 
Reconstruction of the north frontage road of I-44 including ramps, street connections, and
drives.  Also included is the Perryman ditch outfall which will require construction of an
80' bottom rip rap channel and a 6900 ft. long RCB varying in size from a 3- 10' x 10' to 

3- 12' x 12'.  It will also require sanitary sewer and waterline reconstruction.

Estimate: 
$42 million

Proposed Letting: 
October 16, 2008

90% plans are available from Office Engineer Division as of Tuesday, July 15, 2008.  The
Constructability Review will commence immediately following the August 8  Pre-Bidth

meeting in the ODOT Commission Room.
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